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Full Program Proposal for a Minor in Indigenous Languages (SCUP 20-19) 

At its April 22, 2020 meeting, SCUP reviewed and approved the Full Program Proposal for a Minor in 
Indigenous Languages in the Department of Linguistics and the First Nations Languages Program within 
the Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences, effective Spring 2021. 

Motion: 

That Senate approve and recommend to the Board of Governors the Full Program Proposal for a Minor 
in Indigenous Languages in the Department of Linguistics and the First Nations Languages Program 
within the Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences, effective Spring 2021. 

c: N. Hedberg
M. Ignace
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